

Association of Managing Agents (NAMA) Dr Jooste resolved to step down. He will hand over to Mr. Koos Croukamp on the 1st of July.

Dr Jooste indicated that he will still be supporting the activities of NAMA where necessary. Although he is stepping down as National Chairman his expertise will not be lost to NAMA. He will be very much involved in training seminars countrywide, and wherever else his experience is required.

During 1997 the managing agents in Pretoria formed the Pretoria Forum (in which Dr. Jooste played a major role) to discuss common problems in the Collective Housing Industry. Other regions followed suit and NAMA was established in July 2001 with the approval of the EAAB. Dr. Jooste was elected as the first National Chairman.

In the past twelveyears he established NAMA as a major role player in the Collective Housing Sector, with its own Code of Conduct, National Constitution and Memorandum of the Association which today governs the operations of the Association. He established contacts with the Australian counterpart of NAMA, Strata Community Australia, and presented at their National Conference in 2006 on the Sectional Title Industry of South Africa. The time spent to the benefit of NAMA by Dr. Jooste is beyond calculation and even during tough times he stayed focussed on the goal he had for NAMA.

As a leader, mentor and friend we wish him well with his further endeavours and congratulate him on a job well done.

New Chairman appointment for the National Association of Managing Agents (NAMA)

A warm welcome is extended to Mr. Koos Croukamp as the newly appointed Chairman of the National Association of Managing Agents (NAMA). Mr Croukamp, an ambitious Director who served as the Chairman of Gauteng North for three years, created strategic alliances with organisation leaders to effectively align with and support NAMA initiatives. Amongst his many accomplishments, Mr Croukamp has solid experience in managing at all levels of multiple projects that is complimented with true passion for property and service. We wish him all the success in his new appointment. Mr.





NAMA NATIONAL INDABA

SEPTEMBER 2013

The next NAMA NATIONAL INDABA will be held on 19 & 20 September 2013 near the picturesque Stellenbosch in the Western Cape.

On the evening of 18 September early arrivals will be treated to a wine tasting and Cheese & Wine cocktail event.

All the "Who is Who" in the Sectional Title- and Home Owners' Industry will be attending this seminar as well as a guest speaker from abroad to enlighten us on how Community living is handled in his country.

The new Sectional Title Act and the Community Scheme Ombud Service Act will be discussed in depth by the experts.

Managing Agents should not dare to miss this opportunity and to be part of building the future of our Industry.

Early bird registration closes on 19 July 2013 Book now to prevent disappointment.

Take note that 24 September is a public holiday. How about spending a nice long weekend in the tranquillity of the wine lands of Stellenbosch?

FIDELITY FUND CERTIFICATE RENEWALS FOR 2014

In a concerted endeavor to improve our service to stakeholders it has been resolved to alter the renewal process for the 2014 calendar year.

Rather than posting renewal notices and/or statements these documents will now be sent via e-mail to all estate agents where we have a correct email address.

It is envisaged that this innovative measure will result in a seamless and easy process and facilitate the issue of fidelity fund certificates.

It is important to note however, that currently we do not have correct email addresses for all estate agents registered with the EAAB which presents a challenge when we send out bulk communications, so without delay contact our Call Centre on 011 731 5600 and request a Call Centre Agent to verify your information and update where applicable.

Alternatively, you can update your contact details by completing the Contact Details Information Update Form which is available for download on the Home Page of the EAAB website. Please complete the form and send to the email address indicted on the form contactdetails@eaab.org.za

Should you have any queries regarding the process, please email your queries to eab@eaab.org.za. A